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The November 22, 2022 meeting of the Connecticut Fire Chiefs was held at Langley’s 

Restaurant and Country Club in Waterford. 

Meeting was called to order at 19:05 by President Worsman 

Reverend Veinot gave the invocation. 

Motion was made and passed to recess for dinner at 19:12 HR. 

Motion was made and passed to restart the meeting at 20:04 HR. 

Motion was made and passed to accept the secretary’s report. 

Motion was made and passed to accept the treasurer’s report. 

President’s report: President Worsman tells us that the committee is still working on the tax 

exempt status. 

Legislative report: John Carew reported on the current legislation. The cancer 

committee met and approved all the claims they had before them. The current 

session of the state legislation will start in January.  The Fire EMS Caucus should 

only have one voice in Hartford. 

Andrew Flanagan Fund: Peter Beckwith reported on the fund and that the second 

semester awards will go out as planned. The committee has changed the qualifications 

to include emergency management. 

Memorial Committee: no report. 

Old business: Motion was made and passed to accept Frank Demaio as a 

member of the association. 
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Chief Flynn swore in the incoming Executive Officers, Mike Howley as President, James 

Trzaski as First Vice-President, and Bud Meyers as Second Vice-President.  Chief Wall swore in  

Richard McDonough as Secretary, Jamie DiPace as Asst. Secretary, Gerald Schaffer as 

Treasurer, and Fred Dudek as Asst. Treasurers 

Member of the Board of Directors will be sworn in at the January Meeting 

Incoming President Michael Howley took over the meeting and gave welcoming 

remarks and introduced his guests. 

Reverend Veinot gave the benediction. 

 

Cost of meal $35.00 

40 people attended 

$255.00 collected for the Flanagan Fund 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Richard McDonough 

Secretary  


